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Enrollment FAQs 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Q: Do I have to provide updated immunizations every year? 

A: Yes, updated immunizations are required every year. Students will not be permitted to start 

school until this information is provided and all required immunizations have been completed.  

Q: My child does not have a CIB. Is this needed for enrollment? 

A: A CIB is required of all Native American students. However, if your child's enrollment is 

pending, we can accept the CIB of either biological parent listed on the birth certificate. This 

documentation is needed to complete the ISEP review which determines our school's funding. 

Q: Do I need to withdraw my student from their current school to enroll at MDS? 

A: Although notifying your child's current school is ideal, it is not required by our school for 

enrollment. The parent or legal guardian will need to complete, sign, and date the Request for 

Records page in the enrollment packet. Please note, your child will not be fully enrolled until 

MDS has confirmed the grade level with the former school. 

Q: Where do I get a Temporary Guardianship form? Why is this needed. 

A: Temporary Guardianship forms can be obtained from our front office. This form will need to 

be completed by the parent then signed and notarized. Temporary Guardianship is important if 

the parent will be away from the children for a long period so that MDS can share and contact 

designated guardians regarding the child's education and well-being.  

Q: When can I expect the bus at my residence for transportation services? 

A: A bus schedule will be posted a week before school begins on our website & Class Dojo. 

Please understand the schedule times may vary the first week of school as we establish a routine 

with students’ pick-up and drop-off times. 

Q: What is the Fitness Gram Assessment? 

A: As a part of our partnership with TCRHCC Health Promotion & Diabetes Prevention 

program, the Fitness Gram Assessment is given to students K-12. This helpful tool is crucial in 

identifying potential risks for chronic illness, providing early interventions to ensure students a 

healthy life. 

K-2 are given the height and weight assessment only, while 3rd-6th participates in various 

physical assessments to measure their flexibility, endurance, and strength. 

 

If the answer to your question is not found here, please give us a call at 928-283-5361. 


